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Martin Ray Spring Newsletter April 2011

Welcome Budbreak!

Hi Valued Customer,  

 

Spring is finally here and the vines have just begun to 

bud! Our gardens are beginning to bloom and the 

vineyards are once again a sea of green. After a cool 

winter with more than our share of rain, we are looking 

forward to warm spring days filled with the sunshine we 

have missed so much. 

 

Come and visit us this season and enjoy a new picnic 

area, a grand facade to our Tasting Room, and

beautiful additions to our gardens & paths.  Mother's 

Day is right around the corner, so treat her to a visit at 

the winery or send her a gift of Martin Ray wine. We 

hope to see you soon! - Tiffany, Marketing Manager

 

Our 2007 Martin Ray Reserve 'Synthesis' Napa Valley Cabernet 

Sauvignon is bottling this week. Release date coming soon!

New release warm weather wines to 

enjoy this Spring & Summer! 

2010 Angeline Russian River Valley 

Sauvignon Blanc, $14 (available now)

•

2010 Martin Ray Russian River Valley 

Chardonnay, $20           (available late 

May)

•

2010 Martin Ray Russian River Valley 

Dry Rose, $16 

•

(featured in May Wine Club shipment; 

available late May)

Save the Date:

Annual Salsa Barbecue at 

Martin Ray Winery

Saturday, July 16th

5:30-8:30pm

Local salsa band Batacha, 

dancing & Park Avenue 
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Join the Legacy Club today to receive 

our May 2011 shipment! 

       

Catering will create a fiesta 

inspired menu to serve with 

our scrumptious wines.
Tickets & details coming soon!

Spring Sale Wines: 

-2009 Courtney Benham 

Napa Valley Sauvignon 

Blanc, $10.00              

(regular price: $16.00)

-2008 Martin Ray Napa 

Valley Merlot, $14.00

(regular price: $20.00)

Buy now in the Tasting 

Room, call 707-823-2404 or 

e-mail us.

Visit our On-Line Wine 

Shop today.

Looking for wine & food 

related activities? Visit 

our website Events Page for a 

list of local upcoming events 

& festivals that we will be 

participating in. You're just 

one click away from planning 

your summer fun.

**********

Stay in touch and find us on 

Facebook! 

We love to hear from our 

customers and it's a great way to 

find out what's happening at the 

winery. 

Contact: tiffany@martinraywinery.com

 

 
 

If you no longer wish to receive these emails, please reply to this message with "Unsubscribe" in the subject line or simply click on the following 
link: Unsubscribe 

Martin Ray Winery 
2191 Laguna Road 
Santa Rosa, California 95401 
US 

Read the Vinnow marketing policy.  
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